
 

 
From: Lindsay Murphey <LMurphey@fcymca.org> 
To: raf9156@aol.com <raf9156@aol.com> 
Sent: Mon, Aug 9, 2021 8:41 am 
Subject: Back to School Bash - Thank You! 
 

 
Good Morning Bob, 
  
Hope you had a wonderful weekend! 
  
I wanted to share with you the attached Impact piece from the Military Appreciation Back to School 
Bash. We are grateful for the Knights of Columbus’ generosity as well as your personal support in 
volunteering at the St. Augustine event. 
  
Please share these pictures and our appreciation with your assembly members. 
  
Thank you, 
Lindsay 
  
LINDSAY MURPHEY 
Corporate Membership Director 
Military Outreach Strategy Leader 
  
YMCA OF FLORIDA'S FIRST COAST 
40 East Adams Street, Suite 210 | Jacksonville, FL 32202 
P 904.265.1821  F 904.854.2018  W FirstCoastYMCA.org 
 
The Y: We’re for youth development, healthy living and social responsibility. 
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